
From: Bazley, Greg
To: Artemis, Tina
Cc: Cobb, David; Weiner, Marc
Subject: Closure of Holly Refining & Marketing Company, Woods Cross, LLC -- Docket No. CAA-08-2013-0001
Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 2:27:09 PM

Hi Tina,
 
The referenced Woods Cross Refinery case can be closed out. I have verified receipt of payment
and the company has fulfilled their obligations within our enforcement document.
 
Docket No.:    CAA-08-2013-0001
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Greg Bazley
US EPA Region 8
1595 Wynkoop Street
Denver, CO 80202-1127
303.312.6255
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